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Dear Parents,

As part of our school focus on the continued development of reading for pleasure, we are
participating in World Book Day on Thursday 3rd of March 2022.

The theme this year is, every child a reader.
What activities will we do?

This year in class we will be making and sharing shoebox stories. This is where we ask the
children to use their imagination and an old shoebox (or box of equivalent size) to recreate their
favourite part from a story. This activity will be completed in class with resources supplied by
school. However, if you do have any unwanted shoeboxes, please feel free to donate via your
child’s class teacher from 28" February.
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Each class will vote for their favourite, with a prize for the winner/s in each class.
All classes will be engaged in lots of fun - filled activities throughout the day with their teachers.
The classes will also have a visit from a ‘guest reader’ who will share a story with them.
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Will there be a Scholastic Book Fair?

Book fair will be returning to school on the 28" February 2022. Children will visit the fair with their
classes to look at the stock of books available. We will then open book fair for children to visit with
parents from 28t February — 4" March. The fair will run after school from 3.20 — 4pm in the
small hall. Children can claim their one-pound World Book Day voucher at the fair.

Can my child dress up if they would like to?

All children are welcome to come dressed up as their favourite book character if they wish. If
children do not wish to dress up, they will need to arrive in school uniform.

We are excited to be able to return to school with this event and look forward to seeing you all at
the fair.

Miss T Davies
Assistant Headteacher / Reading lead.
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